
As a resident of downtown Portland I am concerned by the amount of diesel small (2.5) particulate matter that circulates in the air I 
breathe. There is continual construction occurring with equipment that contaminates our air. While I am concerned for myself, a 
much more exposed population are those who are houseless and living on the streets in Portland. Their needs to be regulator action 
taken to make the air we breathe cleaner, for the health of all of us.


